

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

Memo

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Stephanie Warner, AWARE 2 Grant Director

DATE:

August 15, 2023

RE:

Mental Health Advocate Recognition

This is a request for the recognition of Megan Hatter and Lecorgan Wellness and Counseling to be included on the September 2023 Board meeting agenda.

During our mental health awareness activities in May 2023, district employees were given the opportunity to nominate one employee and one community partner as outstanding advocates for supporting students with mental health needs. The request is for Stephanie Warner or Sarah Smith to recognize those mentioned above by presenting the award.

Saroh 8/17/2023